
   

 
 
 
Attendance 
Regular attendance is crucial for school success, and your child’s success is  
important to all of us here at Marie Sharpe.  Studies show that students who miss  
just 10% of school days are at risk for failing/not completing school.  If you are 
picking your child up early from school, please make sure you have let the office  
know. 
 
Communication 
When caregivers have questions or concerns, we ask they speak directly with the 
classroom teacher first.  Teachers are always open and willing to problem-solve with  
caregivers.  If the concern has been communicated and you still are concerned, then  
please get in touch with Kelly.  Teacher contact information is below: 
 
Staff Contact Info  

Staff Member  Position  Email  

Kelly Glen  Principal  kelly.glen@sd27.bc.ca  

Dancing Water Sandy  Vice Principal/ Prep Teacher  dancingwater.sandy@sd27.bc.ca  

Jennifer Reedman  Learning Support  jennifer.reedman@sd27.bc.ca  

Jessica Katsura  Learning Support/Library  jessica.katsura@sd27.bc.ca  

Jeremy Parkin  Grade 5/6  jeremey.parkin@sd27.bc.ca  

Bal Uppal  Grade 5/6  bal.shergill-uppal@sd27.bc.ca  

Erin Page  Grade 4/5  erin.page@sd27.bc.ca  

Natalie Craig  Grade 4/5  natalie.craig@sd27.bc.ca  

Christy Campbell  Grade 3  christy.campbell@sd27.bc.ca  

Alice Hird  Grade 2/3  alice.hird@sd27.bc.ca  

Stephanie Cowan  Grade 1/2  stephanie.cowan@sd27.bc.ca  

Kaarina Fichtner  Grade 1/2  kaarina.fichtner@sd27.bc.ca  

Tanya Isnardy  Kindergarten/Grade 1  tanya.insardy@sd27.bc.ca  

Kacie Young  Kindergarten  kacie.young@sd27.bc.ca  

 
PAC 
PAC is an amazing way to connect with and to the school.  We are actively seeking new members to join us as 
we grow our learning community.  Being part of the PAC does not mean you have to attend all the meetings or 
devote tons of time to our activities, but we need more people to help with some great ideas that are 
brewing.  Our first PAC meeting is scheduled for the night of our Welcome Back to School Gathering. 
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Dates to Remember 

Sept 18 – Welcome Back 
Evening 
Sept 18 – PAC meeting and 
AGM  
Sept 19 – Practice Fire Drill 
Sept 23 – pro-d day 
Sept 24 – Strong Start 
Opens 
Sept 25 – Terry Fox Run 
Sept 27 – Orange Shirt Day 
Sept 30 - National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation 
(No School) 
Oct 
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Grade 5 Active Pass Program 
This program offers every grade 5 student, in the Central Cariboo Recreation Tax Area, a free membership for 
the duration of their grade 5 year.  The grade 5 pass includes free admission to the following: everyone 
welcome swims, rec swims, toonie skates, and public skates. 
 
School Supplies 
We are continuing the school supply program where families can purchase supplies through the school for 
$40.  We are fortunate to be able to access great discounts so the prices is greatly reduced compared to 
purchasing on your own.  
 
Personal belongings: Toys and Technology 
We will continue to ask caregivers to check and make sure their child is not bringing toys to school.  Toys often 
create a distraction in classrooms and get lost on the playground creating understandable grief.  This applies 
to technology as well.  If your child brings their phone to school, we ask that it is kept in their backpack for  
the entire day.   
 
Fundraiser 
Mrs. Uppal’s 5/6 class is on a fundraising journey this year to help fund a great year end field trip.  They are 
ready to go with their first fundraiser.  Check out the amazing kitchen products available through this BC 
company starting September 27th. 
 

 
When checking out – make sure to enter your child’s first and last name before hitting “checkout” so we know 

who it is going to.  When you are in the shipping section, choose Marie Sharpe as the location. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming Community Events 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


